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PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Illinois State Toll Highway Authority 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
February 2019 Meeting Schedule 

 
Monday, February 25, 2019 

 
 
Please take notice, the regular meeting of the Board of Directors 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 27, 2019, is hereby cancelled.  As 
of this time, there is no plan to reschedule this meeting.  Per the calendar 
previously published, the next meeting of the Board is scheduled for 
March 28, 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Board Secretary 
 
 
 
Additional meeting information can be found at: 
 
www.illinoistollway.com/about/board-information/ 
 

http://www.illinoistollway.com/about/board-information/
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